
District 3 
Water Main Installation Project 

 

Project Information: 

The Gila River Indian Community’s Department of Public Works 
(DPW) will be installing a new 8” and 12” waterline along North 
Access Road. There will be temporary road closure, please utilize 
Pear or Bluebird Road to avoid construction traffic in District 3 of 
the Gila River Indian Community (Refer to Figure 1). DPW is 
requesting a six month time frame from October 31

st
 2018 – 

March 25
th
 2019.  

 
 

 
 

Figure 1: New 12” and 8” Water line Connection between Pear and Bluebird Rd (To be Installed) 

 


